## DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services

Center for Consumer Information & Insurance Oversight

200 Independence Avenue SW

Washington, DC 20201



Congratulations on becoming a member of the Marketplace Circle of Champions. You have earned this recognition by helping consumers enroll in coverage that best suits their needs during the 2025 Open Enrollment Period. On behalf of the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), I am proud to recognize your hard work and commitment your clients.

As a Circle of Champions member, you have earned exclusive access to a commemorative badge, a personalized certificate of appreciation, and a digital and social media toolkit. We encourage you to use these materials to share your achievement within your professional and social networks! We hope you'll continue your hard work and re-join the Marketplace Circle of Champions next year.

Agents and brokers are valued partners to CMS, and this is why CMS continues to develop tools and resources to help support your important work. I encourage you to check out a few of the following resources which will help us reach our shared goals through Plan Year 2025 and beyond.

- Learn about how to help prevent and resolve data matching issues (DMIs) to ensure your clients maintain access to coverage
- Help your cost-sharing reduction (CSR) eligible clients maximize savings and choose the best plan for them
- View these webinar slides for guidance about Marketplace consumer consent, application review, and compliance requirements.

For more resources, visit our <u>Agent and Broker FAQs website</u>, <u>Video Learning Center</u>, and <u>CCIIO Agent and Broker Resources webpage</u> that cover a full range of Marketplace topics.

I wish you ongoing success as you strive to continue your role as a Marketplace Circle of Champions member throughout the upcoming Plan Year. We thank you for the trusted advice, support, and assistance you provide throughout the year and your dedication to furthering health coverage in our nation.

Sincerely,

Peter Nelson

Deputy Administrator & Director, CMS

Jr Melson